
H.E. Mr. Shihab Ahmed AlFaheem, Ambassador Designate 
of the United Arab Emirates to Japan visited JCCP

JCCP cordially welcome the visit of H.E. Mr. Shihab Ahmed AlFaheem, Ambassador 
Designate of the United Arab Emirates to Japan, on February 15, 2021.

H.E. Mr. Shihab Ahmed AlFaheem, Ambassador Designate of the United Arab Emirates would consider 
a high value to focus on the program in Human Resource Development, Technical Cooperation and 
Friendship Committee for Women Career Development (FCW) of JCCP with his deep knowledge and 
insight of participation experience of JCCP Program during his time at Abu Dhabi National Oil 
Company (ADNOC).
Therefore he is an important member of Petro Partner's Club for JCCP alumni.
He hope to develop deeper and wider mutual cooperation between us. We really appreciate his words.
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